

FIRST TERM

#### **3<sup>RD</sup> YEAR EXAM**



Name: -----

Group: -----

Time: 35 mints

# Hollywood Lives

armen Garcia is an actress. She comes from Spain. At the start of her career she appeared in Spanish films but now she makes American films too. She lives in Hollywood but she often visits Spain, where she sees her family.

Carmen travels a lot and likes visiting tropical islands, where she can sunbathe and swim. She likes horse riding and she has got a horse called Desert Rose. She goes riding at the weekend. While she's making films she sometimes goes riding but this isn't very often. She can speak Spanish, English, Greek, and Italian fluently.

Actually, Carmen isn't married so she hasn't got any children. Although she is single, she isn't looking for a boyfriend right now. When she becomes older she wants to have one or two children. At the moment, she is very busy and working hard on a lot of films. She is looking forward to taking a break later this year. She told our magazine, "I'm excited about having a holiday and seeing my family and friends back in Spain. I'm going there next September since the weather will be nice.

### I. COMPREHENSION:

| <u>Answ</u> | er these questions from the text:(3pnts)      |
|-------------|---|
|             |   |
| 1.          | Where does Carmen come from?                  |
| 2.          | Where does she live at the moment             |
| 3.          | How many horses has she got?                  |
| 4.          | Does she go horse riding when she is at work? |
| 5.          | Is she married?                               |
| 6.          | How many children would she like?             |
|             | 1.<br>2.<br>3.<br>4.<br>5.                    |

#### B. <u>Tick right ☑ or wrong ⊠:</u> (3pnts)

| 1. Carmen acts only in Spain films.           |  |
|---|--|
| 2. She usually visits her family in Spain     |  |
| 3. She doesn't like going swimming on holiday |  |
| 4. She goes riding on Saturday or Sunday.     |  |
| 5. She speaks five languages.                 |  |
| 6. She is single and hasn't got any children. |  |

## II. LANGUAGE:

|                 | each dialogue and complete with the co  | rrect ans    | wers:(5pnts)   |
|-----------------|---|--------------|--|
| 1               | A: what does Tom's sister look like?<br>B: she long hair.<br>(a) have (b) is having (c) has   |              |  |
| 2               | A: where do you?<br>B: In London Street.<br>(a) lives (b) live (c) living   |              |  |
| 3               | A: why's dad at home?<br>B: he today. He's got a day off.<br>(a) doesn't work (b) works (c) isr                                     | ı't working  |  |
| 4               | <ul> <li>A: what you to?</li> <li>B: the New Single by Avril Lavigne.</li> <li>(a) islistening</li> <li>(b) arelistening</li> </ul> | ng           | (c) doeslisten   |
| 5               | A: where's Sally?<br>B: she a shower now.<br>(a) is having (b) has (c) doesn't  | have         |  |
| B. <u>Put t</u> | <u>he verbs in brackets into the present sim</u>  | ole or the   | <u>e present continuous:</u> (3pnts)   |
| 1.              | Don't believe what he says heis lying   | (lie         | e)   |
| 2.              | Look! The monkey bet  | ween the b   | ranches. (swing)   |
| 3.              | poems? (he, write, u  | usually)     |  |
| 4.              | The FIFA the world cu   | p once in fo | ur years. (organise)   |
| 5.              | Rose the chess very well, but a   | now she      | a story (play/ read)   |
| 6.              | Morocco present ir  | the Olymp    | vic Games. (be, always)  |
|                 | the conversation below then underline t   | • •          | • • •  |
| An<br>Dec       | na Hi do you want to go shopping with me?   | Anna<br>Dee  | I like these ones – they're cool.<br>a. Yes, they are.<br>b. Yes, they do.<br>c. Yes, they have.                                   |
| An:<br>Dee      | a They are now joans  | Anna<br>Dee  | <ul><li>Excuse me, how much do these jeans cost?</li><li>a. It's £25.</li><li>b. They were £25.</li><li>c. They are £25.</li></ul> |
| Dee<br>An:      | a Will you let her?   | Anna<br>Dee  | <ul><li>Can I try these jeans on?</li><li>a. Don't be late.</li><li>b. Of course.</li><li>c. Oh right.</li></ul>                   |

**8** REVISE BEFORE YOU HAND IT